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Our meeting on Thursday, January 19th will feature Jennifer Jackson from the NC Department of Public Safety, Division of Prisons.
Message from our President: 
Dear NCSU Woman’s Club Members,
Happy 2023!  I hope everyone had a great Holiday, visited family and friends and ate lots and lots of Christmas goodies.  I hope those of you that attended our December meeting enjoyed the music and the bingo games.  I took lots of pictures during the meeting and will have them on display during our January meeting. 

I look forward to seeing everyone at the upcoming meeting and know you will enjoy our scheduled program.

Dean Simpson

President, NCSUWC

Feed the Pack:
As always, food and monetary donations will be welcomed!
Hostess Committee:

A big thank you to our hostesses for our January luncheon:
Pat Grady  co-chair
Mary Liner co-chair

Frances Smith

Sue Danielson

Courtsies Committee:
We are sorry to announce that Joy Frauson’s husband, Jack ‘Swede’ Frauson, passed away on December 18th.  At the time of this newsletter, funeral arrangements were not complete.

Our condolences to Joy and her family.
Scholarship Committee:

Donations to the Carol Caldwell Scholarship can be sent to:

North Carolina State University

Attn: Elizabeth Olszowy

Dorothy and Roy Park Alumni Center
Campus Box 7475

Raleigh, Nc 27695

The check should be made out to :

North Carolina State University. 

 Please put Friends of the Women’s Center on the memo line.

There is also a link that you can donate to online.  I will forward that email to everyone.

If you want to bring checks to the meeting, I will see that they get into the proper hands.

Next Meeting:

Our next meeting will be Thursday, January 19th.  Lunch will be served at 1145AM.  The menu for this meeting will be:
Classic Caesar Salad

Chicken Cordon Bleu with mustard cream sauce

Buttered new potatoes

Steamed broccoli

Rolls and butter

Coffee, tea and water

The cost is $22.00 and can be paid at the door.

Like last month, please let Dean Simpson know if you will be joining us. You can email her or call her. If you say you will be attending, and don’t show, you will be charged the $22.00

LuAnne Bonanno

Newsletter Editor

978/361-5651

luquota@gmail.com
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